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‘Every child, every chance, every day’

‘Pob plentyn, pob cyfle, pob dydd’

Mrs Rachel Critchell B.A.Hons. P.G.C.E, N.P.Q.H
bfmail@hwbmail.net
Dear Parents/Carers,
We hope you are all keeping safe and well. It has been another busy and productive week in school. 
School Council
You will have received a letter yesterday about the School Council’s next project, led by Mrs. Parry – supporting the ‘Team4U Christmas Shoebox’ Appeal. This involves making up shoeboxes with a selection of items which can be sent to boys and girls in communities in Eastern Europe. The School Council are requesting specific items and we would be grateful if you could choose one or two items to donate from the following list.
Recommended Items

Toothbrushes, toothpaste, combs, soap, pencils, pencil sharpeners, pencil erasers, colouring pencils, small toy, hairbrush and accessories, geometry set, rulers, pencil cases, packets of sweets (e.g. haribos/maoam, wrapped chocolate treats e.g. pack of twirls.

Thank you for your support.
Extra- Curricular Clubs Key Stage Two
Unfortunately, Choir and Eco Club will NOT be running next week. 
Wednesday: German Club Years 5 and 6

This club will finish at 4 pm. Please wait at the school gate as normal. The staff member will bring the children out to the front gates, for them to be collected.

Polite Reminders: 

It remains important that we are all vigilant about the main symptoms of coronavirus. These are;
· a high temperature – this means you feel hot to touch on your chest or back (you do not need to measure your temperature)

· a new, continuous cough – this means coughing a lot for more than an hour, or 3 or more coughing episodes in 24 hours (if you usually have a cough, it may be worse than usual)

· a loss or change to your sense of smell or taste – this means you've noticed you cannot smell or taste anything, or things smell or taste different to normal

· If your child is unwell and displaying any of these symptoms, please DO NOT send them into school but book a PCR test, if they are over 5. Please report all test results to the school office. Thank you for your support.

Wearing of Face Masks

We continue to request that all adults wear face masks at drop off and pick up times (unless medically exempt.) 

Children in Need

Thank you to everyone who has supported our fund raising for Children in Need. Donations can be made on line.

The Four Purposes of the New Curriculum
Children in Key Stage Two have been looking closely at the four purposes of the new curriculum. These are;

To be Ambitious Capable Learners.
To be Enterprising Creative Contributors.
To be Ethical Informed Citizens.
To be Healthy Confident Individuals.

Both classes have used a padlet, to brainstorm their ideas about what these statements mean to them. We have had some fantastic responses and we will be sharing these with you in the coming weeks. 

Frawddeg Yr Wythnos
Faint o’r gloch ydy hi?  What time is it?
e.g Hanner awr wedi deg:   Half past ten

Amswer chwarae:  Play time

Digital Leaders
Children in Years 2-6 will be asked to complete on- line applications for the posts of Digi Leaders. The Digi Leaders selected, following the application process,  will then work together to share work with children in our school and Ysgol Trelawnyd (on line!)
Own Clothes Day
We will be holding an ‘own clothes day’ on Friday 19th November. We are hoping to hold a raffle to raise money for school funds. We request donations for the raffle such as biscuits, chocolates/ shower gel etc to be brought into school on Friday 19th. Diolch.
We hope you all have an enjoyable weekend.
Kind Regards,
Rachel Critchell.
Headteacher
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